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9th July 2021 

 

Caught being good 

Thomas for being an all-round good 

guy. 

Madisyn for helping Jody. 

Ivey for working all by herself making 

her elephant. 

Luna for being so helpful when cleaning 

up. 
 
Pukeiti Enviro Day 

The cluster schools are joining together to 
spend the day at Pukeiti on the 9th of August. 
Further details closer to the time. We will 

need some support with transport. 
 
Belinda  
We have been fortunate to have Belinda 
Watson join the team to support her Teacher 
Aide training qualification. Belinda has been a 

great asset to us during this time. She will be 
doing an early childhood placement next 
term. We wish you well Belinda. 
 
Start of Day 
Children are able to enter the school building 
from 8.30am. We would appreciate caregiver 

cooperation around pick up and drop off 
times. It is important tamariki arrive to 
school on time in the mornings where 
possible. 
 
Enviro School  
The Year 7 & 8s have been travelling to 

Ahititi School to take part in some activities 
with the other Enviro schools in our cluster. 
They have been undertaking a design and 
build project. Lots of exciting learning has 
been happening!  

 
 

Careers Expo 
The school will be travelling to New Plymouth 
on the 23rd of August for the seniors to go to 
the expo and the juniors will be participating 
in other activities. This is a whole school trip 
and transport will be needed.  
 

Speeches 
 We will have our school speech competition 
on Friday the 13th of August at 11am where 

we will have a rehearsal of poems and 
speeches. Please come and join us. 
 

Colder Months 
Please ensure that you child has suitable 
clothing and footwear for the colder months. 

A change of clothes in their bag in case of 
slipping over or going down the slide on a 
dewy morning is a great plan. 
 
Unwell  
If your child is feeling unwell or has a cough, 
runny nose, sore throat or is sneezing please 

keep them at home until they are well 
enough to come to school. This will stop the 
spread of germs.  

 
Pataka 
The pataka is proving to be a valuable asset  

to many in our community. It is kindly 
stocked up by people in the community and 
is now serviced by Waitara food bank weekly. 
If anyone needs food parcels please message 
Jody 0212549378.  Please could you make 
sure that you leave the cupboard tidy. 
Several times there has been drink opened 

and left unfinished and spilt in the cupboard. 
Thanks Jody for your amazing support of this. 
 
Home and School 
Maree Jones is the BOT representative for the 
Home and School Committee. Please contact 

the office if you would be happy to help on 

this important committee. 
 
Dates to remember 
July  
26th Start of term 3 
August 

9th  Pukeiti Enviro Day Cluster 
13th Mokau School Poems &  

Speeches@11am 
18th  Bot Meeting  
20th  Speeches @ Whareorino School 
23rd Careers Expo NP 
Sept 
10th  X Country @ Mimi School 
15th Bot Meeting 

 

 

 

 

Den & Prue Olde 
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